Town of Morris CDBG Public Hearing

June 9, 2021

Morris Community Hall

Morris, CT

Received June 11, 2021 Laura Halloran Town Clerk

The public hearing was started at 7:00 PM. In attendance were Tom Weik, Morris First Selectman, Jim Simoncelli Jr. Executive Director, MHA and David Berto, CDBG Consultant.

The public hearing notice was read.

Jim Simoncelli Jr made a presentation and David Berto made a presentation regarding the CDBG Program.

One member of the public arrived late and asked a number of questions which were answered by Mr. Berto and Mr. Simoncelli.

The hearing ended at 7:30 PM.

Submitted by,

Tom Weik